
  bring 0114 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  bring 0114 # atheteo {ath-et-eh'-o}; from a compound of 1 (as
a negative particle) and a derivative of 5087; to set aside, i.e.
 (by implication) to disesteem, neutralize or violate: -- cast
off, despise, disannul, frustrate, {bring} to nought, reject.[ql

  cast 0114 # atheteo {ath-et-eh'-o}; from a compound of 1 (as a
negative particle) and a derivative of 5087; to set aside, i.e.
(by implication) to disesteem, neutralize or violate: -- {cast}
off, despise, disannul, frustrate, bring to nought, reject.[ql

  despise 0114 # atheteo {ath-et-eh'-o}; from a compound of 1
(as a negative particle) and a derivative of 5087; to set aside,
i.e. (by implication) to disesteem, neutralize or violate: --
cast off, {despise}, disannul, frustrate, bring to nought,
reject.[ql

  disannul 0114 # atheteo {ath-et-eh'-o}; from a compound of 1
(as a negative particle) and a derivative of 5087; to set aside,
i.e. (by implication) to disesteem, neutralize or violate: --
cast off, despise, {disannul}, frustrate, bring to nought,
reject.[ql

  frustrate 0114 # atheteo {ath-et-eh'-o}; from a compound of 1
(as a negative particle) and a derivative of 5087; to set aside,
i.e. (by implication) to disesteem, neutralize or violate: --
cast off, despise, disannul, {frustrate}, bring to nought,
reject.[ql

  nought 0114 # atheteo {ath-et-eh'-o}; from a compound of 1 (as
a negative particle) and a derivative of 5087; to set aside, i.e.
 (by implication) to disesteem, neutralize or violate: -- cast
off, despise, disannul, frustrate, bring to {nought}, reject.[ql

  off 0114 # atheteo {ath-et-eh'-o}; from a compound of 1 (as a
negative particle) and a derivative of 5087; to set aside, i.e.
(by implication) to disesteem, neutralize or violate: -- cast
{off}, despise, disannul, frustrate, bring to nought, reject.[ql

  reject 0114 # atheteo {ath-et-eh'-o}; from a compound of 1 (as
a negative particle) and a derivative of 5087; to set aside, i.e.
 (by implication) to disesteem, neutralize or violate: -- cast
off, despise, disannul, frustrate, bring to nought, {reject}.[ql

  to 0114 # atheteo {ath-et-eh'-o}; from a compound of 1 (as a
negative particle) and a derivative of 5087; to set aside, i.e.
(by implication) to disesteem, neutralize or violate: -- cast
off, despise, disannul, frustrate, bring {to} nought, reject.[ql
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